
BEFORE 
 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
 

In the Matter of the Request of the Ohio 
Central Railroad for a Downgrade of 
Warning Devices at Chestnut Street DOT 
474-200T in Coshocton, Ohio. 

) 
) 
) 
) 

Case No. 13-1994-RR-RCP 

 
ENTRY 

 
The attorney examiner finds: 
 
(1) On September 26, 2013, the Ohio Central Railroad (OCR) 

filed a request to downgrade the warning devices at the 
Chestnut Street crossing (474-200T) located in the city of 
Coshocton.  OCR states that the track structure running 
through the roadway is being removed in order to improve 
the road surface.  OCR notes that there have been no train 
movements over the crossing for five years, and requests 
that the crossing be closed and all warning devices be 
removed. 

(2) In light of OCR’s request, the attorney examiner finds that 
Staff should file a report of investigation on OCR’s 
downgrade request.  Accordingly, Staff should file its report 
of investigation on or before November 1, 2013. 

(3) Further, to assist the Commission in making its 
determination, the city of Coshocton and any other 
interested party should file comments in response to OCR’s 
request by November 1, 2013. 

It is, therefore, 
 
ORDERED, That Staff file its report of investigation on or before November 1, 

2013.  It is, further, 
 
ORDERED, That the city of Coshocton and any other interested party file 

comments by November 1, 2013.  It is, further, 
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ORDERED, That a copy of this entry be served on OCR, the city of Coshocton, 
and all interested persons of record. 

 
 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
   
   
 s/Jonathan Tauber  

 By: Jonathan J. Tauber 
  Attorney Examiner 
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